
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Potluck Sunday's Service - Bring A Dish To Share 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
August 12, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are back from Family Camp and look forward to seeing you all again this Sunday. Since we didn't 

have our monthly potluck last week and also because we don't have anyone signed up to make lunch this 

Sunday, we will do our potluck this week instead. 

 

Please bring a dish to share! As usual, the church will provide rotisserie chickens and rice. Please 

remember to avoid bringing anything with nuts or peanuts. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

Family Camp 2022 has officially come and gone, and we had another wonderful camp packed full of 

memories, laughter, bonding, and sharing. Thanks to everyone that came and made it what it was. Here is 

a fun video we made to share our experience. Enjoy! 

 

 
 

Next Saturday, August 20, is a local Parent's Matching Education program led by BFM representative 

John Abelseth and local matching advisors such as Marjorie Buessing and Peggy Yujiri. Parents of 

children 12+ are invited to attend as well as matching candidates. The program will go from 9:30am until 

4:30pm. Lunch is provided and there is no cost to attend, but you must RSVP. The purpose is to 

familiarize and educate yourselves about the matching process and your role and begin developing a 



 

 

family plan for matching your children. 

 

 
 

The next Strings of the Heart meeting will be this Sunday. Please join us with your knitting, crocheting, 

or general interest to learn more about Strings of the Heart. 

 

 
 

Dr. Hentrich's next presentation will be on a Beyond-the-Book look at The Fall. Please take a look at the 

slide for more info and plan to attend next Sunday, August 21, right after service. 

 

 
 

The next couple's date night is scheduled for Saturday, August 20th from 4:30 to 8:30pm. Please RSVP 

no later than August 17th. You can register at this link. 

 



 

 

 
 

We have filled all of our needed volunteers for the lower elementary class, but we are still in need of one 

volunteer for our Preschool Sunday School class. If you are able to volunteer once or twice a month to 

support this class, it would be a huge help. Please talk to the pastors if you are interested. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 


